ORFILA

VINEYARDS

July 18, 2003

Mr. Richard Tanitsky, SPPA
Adjusters International

2302 Martin Street, Suite 450
Irvine, CA 92612-1449

Dear Richard:

Thank you for your support and cooperation with our windstorm tent loss. Also
thanks to your company and your personal efforts. We were in a better position vis a vis
the insurance company. Your services really help a small business like us. You have
become more than just an associate with Orfila Vineyards & Winery.

Again, [ want to thank you for all your efforts.

Sincerely,
Leon Santoro
General Manager/Winemaker
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